

Board of Directors:

Brit Briggs President

Lydia Hanson Vice President

Audrey Dyer Treasurer

Frida Montalvo Secretary

Will Haywood Jennie Beach Mary Spoelstra

Emily Bilcher Executive Director April 4, 2025

To Whom it May Concern:

Family Safety Network is a community-based 501(c) non-profit organization (EIN 82-0481737). Our organization's mission is advocating healthy relationships while empowering survivors of domestic and sexual violence in Teton Valley.

We have completed the application for tax exemption for our main office building located at 120 N 1st St, Driggs 83422, as well as, our second property at The key activities at 120 N 1st St are to provide advocacy to victims of crime, primarily victims of domestic and sexual violence, including assistance applying for protection orders, safety planning, referrals to counseling and legal support, medical and court accompaniment, etc. Further, we operate a 24-hour hotline and coordinate our shelter and transitional housing for individuals needing safe shelter due to violence and abuse.

Our second property, provides transitional housing to victims of domestic and sexual violence, at no cost to the residents.

If you need any further information, please email ebilcher@familysafetynetwork.org or call (208) 354-8057.

Thank you,

Emily Bilcher

Executive Director